
Minutes of the Mohave Sportsman Club 
Meeting of 
12/12/24 

 

 

I. OPEN THE MEETING AT 6PM 

II. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

III. CALL TO ORDER 

Craig State size match for Rimfire from RCSa. Possible May time line. It will be put out to everyone. Last 

match 71 guns showed. Mike spoke of USPSA match they have in May. Will have to check dates on 

calendar. Jennifer stated if they did it on a no USPSA match they would be willing to help.  

Farren brought up the 500 meter. He has been talking to the construction crews for the I-11 exit out by the 

new hospital. He will contact them when they start that to maybe could bring some of what they will have.  

IV. OPEN CALL TO MEMBERS 

V. CLOSE CALL TO MEMBERS 

VI. OPEN BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

VII. ROLL CALL 

Present Absent  

x  Fred Bunge, President  

x  Farren Clark, Vice President 

x  Vicki Holm, Treasurer 

 x , Secretary 

 x Don Martin, Government Liaison 

x  James McGeachy, Director at Large 

x  Craig Severance, Director at Large 

 x Stan Snow, Director at Large 

x  Jim Merritt, Director at large 

QUORUM MET: YES or No 

 

VIII. READING & APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MEETING MINUTES: 

Previous minutes of 11/22/24 were read by  Vicki 

Motion to Accept Jim Merrit Seconded Craig Accepted 

Notes:  

IX. TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Vicki Holm Read the Treasurer’s Report 

Motion to Accept 
by: 

Jim Merrit Seconded 
by: 

Jim Mcgeachy Accepted 

X.  



XI. REPORT OF OFFICERS: 

 

XII. OLD BUSINESS BEFORE THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

1) Valle Vista bench 495.00 for a year. Do we have enough service of our people? Jim Merrit made motion to 

not go this way Farren Clark seconded. Vote all in agreement.  

 

XIII. NEW BUSINESS BEFORE THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

1) Watching of video from Matt for the Clay target center. It was asked that all BOD watch. Also the RSO 

need to watch it too.  

2) Card board boxes being left without being broken down. Jennifer asked to know who is being asked to 

break these down. Fred stated it is everyone’s responsibility to break down the boxes. Discussion ensued 

with the dissention and that there is not going to be help getting boxes broken down. 

3) Speakers and mic cables for the ctc. Fred states that we need so information from the CTC to be able to 

make some good decisions. Jennifer brought up the meeting Matt had proposed. Vicki stated she has had 

medical issues so the November dates didn’t happen. We will still have the meeting. Other discussion 

ensued.  

4) New Hire to the CTC. Charyne Z she will be the security for the back of the property. Trying to fix all 

problems that will help with the security and all the CTC issues.  

5) Jim Merrit brought up motion and Vicki seconded for bonus of 100.00 for Christmas for RSO.s. All voted 

Yay.  

 

XIV. CLOSE BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

Vicki made a motion to adjourn the meeting 

Motion to Accept 
by: 

Jim Merrit Seconded 
by: 

Farren Clark Accepted 

 

Meeting adjourned at:   7:57                   pm 

 


